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FEBRUARY PRESIDENT'S LETTER

Vice President - Dianna Dear Members

@gmail.com

Magruder

First, | would like To thank everyone who atffended the President’s Gala.
Secretary - We enjoyed a great dinner and | want 1o thank Jackson May for playing
katierl2345@ho music that evening. Also thank you to Steve McGruder and the outgoing
Treasurer - Beih Pace board members for all they did while serving on the board.

bethpace

5373":3"5"“’“5‘ We have our 3rd Annual "Souper Bowl” Party coming up on 2/2/2020 - Be
jonadams1983@twe.com sure and come up and enjoy the fun. We will also be having a Valentine's
Dinner Special on 2/14/2020 - Smith & Rome will be playing from 7-10
pm - the menu will iInclude Prime Rib, or you can order from the regular

menu - more information will be sent out soon.

The Committees have met and are getting things in line for the 2020
e year and please 1o do not hesitate fo volunteer for a committee - Thank
e e you again and keep warm! Spring will be here soon!

Greg Fischer
WHCC President

gmail.com

Golf Course Superintendent
Trevor Grant
granttal2@gmail.com

Club Phone: 812
Pro Shop Phone.




FROM THE PRO SHOP:

Golf season is notf far away!
Hopefully we will have a warm
February and early Spring so we
can get the 2020 golf season under
way.

I would like to welcome Greg
Fischer as our new Club President. |
look forward to working with Greg
and all the board members in 2020,
It is an exciting fime here at WHCC.

| have a few ifems fo remind you
about from the Pro Shop.

Prime Package - Use our WHCC
carts for 1 year for $500 plus a S1
frail fee per 9 holes played. This
package includes Club Storage &
use of a locker.

Special Rate Guest Day will again
be Tuesday-Thursday mornings from
8.00 - 12.00. As always, guests must
be accompanied by a member or
tfee times made by the member
ahead of fime with the pro shop.
The Fee for guests to play Tuesday-
Thursday 8:00 - 12.00 will be $15 for

9-holes & $25 for 18-holes. Guests
are only allowed to play 5 fimes per
calendar year.

Please help us keep our course one
of the best in the Tri-Statel Below
are a some of the etiquetfe items
that we are focusing on fhis year.

Heath Rigsby
PGA Professional

PLEASE OBEY DAILY CART RULES * PLEASE REMEMBER TO REPAIR BALL MARKS ON THE
GREENS ¢ PLEASE KEEP GOLF CARTS AT LEAST 30 YARDS IN FRONT OF GREENS « DO NOT

DRIVE CARTS TO THE SIDE OR BEHIND GREENS. « DO NOT DRIVE CARTS IN ENVIRONMENTAL

AREAS + PLEASE RAKE ALL BUNKERS ¢ NO 5-SOMES ALLOWED

TURF TALK:

As we make it through the
home stretch of winter fhese
next couple of months please
confinue to keep an eye out for
carf rules and wintfer tee boxes.
Also, continue to please drive
carts on paths and roughs as
much as possible even when

been posted as well, so be sure
tfo check out all the events and
aerification days for this season.

Trevor Grant

Golf Course Superintendent
Western Hills Country Club
812-205-8640

carfs are off paths for the day.
The 2020 golfing schedule has

ENTERTAINMENT/MEMBERSHIP NEWS:

Hoppy February!l Hope you have recovered from
the fransition fo a new decade, it is going tfo be
a good onel We have gotffen some cold weather
now, sO It is a perfect fime to relax inside and
party at your club!

In January we recognized our former Board
Presidents at the President's Ball.  Thanks to
our ouftgoing President Steve Magruder and
welcome to our 2020 President Greg Fischer. The
Entertainment committee also met in January fo
map out the calendar for the year. We have some
repeats of some events from prior years and plans
for several new events, so make sure to check your
calendar every month for what's going on.

For February we have the annual "Souper Bowl
event with proceeds fto benefit the River Bend
Food Pantry. Come watch the Kansas City Chiefs
and the San Francisco 4%ers in the Super Bowl,
but also come to sample some fabulous soups
prepared by our members, and vote with your $S
for your favorite. Good food and a good causel
Watch for updates in the next couple of weeks.

We are also planning a Valentine’'s Day special
dinner with enfertainment by Smith & Rome from
7-10.  We haven't had an enfertainment event
for Valentine’'s Day in a few years, but this year
Valentine's Day is on a Friday so what a great
opportunity to enjoy your club (and avoid the rush
of Evansville restaurants.) Come out and enjoy @
nice evening of dinner and music with your special
someone. Or just with a group of friends, all are
welcomel

The Barn Quilt Painting Class has been scheduled
for Sunday, February 23. This was anevent from 2019
that had to be cancelled due to a conflict with the
instructor, so you have another opportunity now to
enjoy a crafty Sunday afternoon. And add some
lovely craft beers from the WHCC bar to enhance
your painting skillsd. RSVP's will be required so
watch for more details later in the month.

Thank you for making 2019 a success and cheers to making
2020 even BIGGER and BETTER!
Party at YOUR Club!



FEBRUARY GOLF SHOP SALE
ALL REMAINING CLOTHING
$25 PER PIECE

QPGA Tt  geviormade )

The Mark of a Player




FEeruARY 2020

Sunday Monday Tuesday | Wednesday | Thursday Friday Saturday
1
2 3 4 5 6 / 8
"Souper” Club & Pro Dann Party
Bowl Party Shop Closed 2.00 40 ppl
Q 10 11 12 13 14 15
Club & Pro Board Valentine's Wagner
Shop Closed Meeting 5:.30 Day Dinner Party 6.00
Entertainment Club
Smith & Rome Bill Due
700 - —‘OOO
16 17 18 19 20 21 22
Club & Pro Higgins 12.00 Tom Murray
Shop Closed Party 6.30
MDR & BDR
23 24 25 26 27 28 29
Barn Quilt Club & Pro
Class Shop Closed




